Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
RK&K
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Seven announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, March 18, 2014, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Strawberry Ridge HOA Club House, 3419 State Road 60 E, Valrico, FL 33594
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Information on the alternatives being considered to expand SR 60 to six lanes from Valrico Road to the Polk County Line in Hillsborough County will be available at the workshop. FDOT welcomes and appreciates everyone’s participation in the study. Public Participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. This workshop will be an open house. You can attend any time during the two-hour workshop to review project information and talk one-on-one with study team members. An informational project video will run continuously throughout the workshop.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Stephanie Pierce, Project Manager, 11201 N. McKinley Drive, MS 7-500, Tampa, FL 33612-6456, Phone: (813)975-6445, email: stephanie.pierce@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Lori Marable, Public Involvement Coordinator, 11201 N. McKinley Drive, MS 7-500, Tampa, FL 33612-6456, phone (813)975-6405, email: lori.marable@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
